
Rouse of Cords 

FROM: THE RIGHT HON THE LORD MORRIS OF MANCHESTER AO QSO 

Yemi Fagun 
Assistant Private Secretary to Gillian Merron MP 
Department of Health 
Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London SW1A 2NL 

27 April 2010 

I am writing further to the letter sent to you by my colleague Judy Phillips on 
12 April. 

The growing lapse of time has now become deeply serious and I am anxious 
to ensure a response on the undertaking made in the final paragraph of your 
letter to Lord Morris of 9 March. 

I very much hope you will now be able to respond by return or at least let me 
know as soon as possible how and when you will be doing so. 

G RO-C 

Jill Meyer 
Secretary to Lord Morris 


